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The paper sets out high level objectives of a proposed multi-party 

action procedure. As the paper anticipates, further consultation will 

be necessary in relation to the statutory instruments and rules of 

court which will add the detail to the broad outline proposed. The 

Faculty is in agreement with the broad objectives outlined in this 

paper and has no comment to make on these objectives. The Faculty 

is keen to be involved in the consultation process on the detailed 

rules and looks forward to contributing to their development. 


